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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Paul Troop <pault@gclaw.co.uk>

Sent: 02 January 2024 06:27

To: Rebekah Morgan; Planning; White, Joy - Oxfordshire County Council; JacquiCox 

(OCC)

Cc: chair@bicesterbug.org

Subject: 23/03438/REM (Bicester Motion)

Importance: High

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a•achments unless you recognise the 
sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Rebekah, Joy, and Jacqui

BBUG have reviewed this applica•on and have a number of comments from the perspec•ve of cycling:

- The loca•on of the bicycle parking is some distance from some of the buildings and does not o•er 
convenience or good passive surveillance. With the increasing use of electric bikes and their corresponding 
increased value, it would be advisable to locate the bike parking near to the entrance of each unit.

- At present the bike parking envisages double stacked parking. This saves space, but is very inconvenient for 
most users. Given the apparent availability of space, single level ‘She•eld’ stands would be much more 
preferable.

- The bike parking foresees only standard two-wheeled bikes. Other users of adapted, disability, or non-
standard bikes such as cargo bikes or tricycles should also be catered for. This may require some wider bays 
for users.

- The width and treatment for the pedestrian / cycle paths are not clear. Given the probability of con•ict 
between these di•erent modes, it is impera•ve that adequate width is provided so that bike users can steer 
a reasonable berth around more vulnerable pedestrians.

I hope this is helpful.

Yours sincerely

Paul Troop
Secretary, Bicester Bike Users’ Group

-------------------------------------------
Paul Troop, Barrister
Garden Court Chambers
57-60 Lincoln's Inn Fields, London, WC2A 3LJ
DX: 34 London Chancery Lane 
Twitter: @GardenCourtLaw @GardenCtPublic @GCCHousing @GCCCivillibs
Switchboard: 020 7993 7600 | Direct Tel: 020 7993 7867
My Profile: https://www.gardencourtchambers.co.uk/barristers/paul-troop



2

Regulated by the Bar Standards Board

This electronic mail message is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information which is privileged and confidential. Any disclosure of the same is prohibited by law. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error can you please notify the sender immediately. Thank you for your co- operation and 
please contact us on +44 (0) 20 7993 7600 or email info@gclaw.co.uk


